
The Borough of Highspire
640 ESHELMAN STREET 

HIGHSPIRE, PENNSYLVANIA 17034-1698

June 14,2018

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretaiy 

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 

Commonwealth Keystone Building 

400 North Street, Filing Room 
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Re: Petition of Senator Dinniman for Interim Emergency Relief; Docket No. P-2018-3001453; Senator 

Dinniman v. Sunoco Pipeline L.P.; Docket No. C-2018-3001451

Dear Secretary Chiavetta:

I am writing to you in support of the Commission’s May 3rd unanimous decision allowing Mariner East 1 

to return to service at the recommendation of the Bureau of Investigation and Enforcement. Representatives 

of Sunoco Pipeline have communicated with our community and worked to address issues in a timely and 

reasonable manner.

We had the Susquehanna River horizontal directional drill, which was more than a mile long, located in 

Highspire Borough and although not without challenges, we were pleased in how the work was executed 

and completed.

With this being said, we are hopeful that the project will resume so that construction can be completed and 

the right-of-way be restored.

Office 717/939-3303 
Fax 717/939-3371

c/> ro

m <=>
o CO

C—
m cz

—i 2E:

CO

toe
CD°

c:
TV

m
> CO
cz

PO
m

o
m

m
o

Sincerely,

Borough Manager

Cc: Chairman Gladys M. Brown 

Vice Chairman Andrew G. Place 

Commissioner John Coleman, Jr. 

Commissioner David W. Sweet 

Commissioner Norman J. Kennard 

Sunoco Pipeline L.P.
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